
Moshe Ya’alon, Ministry of Defence 
37 Kaplan Street, Hakirya, Tel Aviv 61909, Israel         

Dear Minister,

I am writing to you to immediately cease indiscriminate and other unlawful attacks 
affecting the civilian population and to do everything necessary to ensure they uphold 
their obligations under international humanitarian and human rights law.

Sincerely yours,


